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Kirkland, April

From: Gerard Couture <gocrac@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 4:38 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: CMP line

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

As a Maine resident for the last 76 years, I cannot believe the things that Are happening to our state. Why would we cut down 

beautiful sections of a forest to let CMP run lines to Massachusetts or Connecticut. It just doesn’t make sense if it doesn’t 

benefit the Maine people at all. I am 100% against this and I hope you feel the same way. Thank you for your time, Gerard 

Couture. 

 

Sent from my iPad 


